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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 

FSM 98% 
2M 99% 
4W 99% 
5S 98% 

 

Reading Raffle 

To be in with a 
chance of winning a 
£5 book token next 
week make sure you 
child reads everyday  
              

Sam—2M 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners   

 KS1:  Millie 1L 

 KS2:  Tia 5P 

   Christian Value:  Courage            Learning Behaviour:      Resilience                             Worship Theme:  Malala 

We are delighted that four nominations from Kibworth have been 

shortlisted for the Discovery Awards.  The winners will be announced 

at the award ceremony on Thursday 23rd June.  Good luck to Evan in 

Year 3 for Physical Fitness, Sophie in Year 3 for Community Partner-

ship, Mrs Donahue- Parker for the Amy Richards Award for Happi-

ness and Joy to Life and Mrs Butwell for Inclusion. The nominations were highly competitive, and 

Mr Stone sent a special message to say he is extremely proud of their efforts. 

A massive thank you to all the Year 3 parents who supported the 

cake sale for Ukraine. Your cakes were amazing and the team 

raised nearly £200 and were absolutely delighted by the number 

of cakes their classmates donated. You are a very generous 

group of parents, thank you for supporting the children, it felt 

like one of those special moments when we had really moved on 

from all the rules of the pandemic. Frances, Rosa, Eden and 

Freya have many more ideas for ways in which we could support 

children in Ukraine so watch this space! 

Year 1 have had a brilliant time at the zoo today. I was delighted to see the 

children all had  sun hats and parents had applied sun cream in preparation 

for the sun. Teachers will always try and keep children in the shade on hot 

days or under shelter in heavy downpours but your support in providing 

appropriate clothing is hugely appreciated.  

Next week is also sports week so the children are welcome to come to 

school in their PE kit all week. Mr K and the team have managed to get a 

huge range of sports clubs to come to the school and give the children a 

little taster of different activities. On Thursday we have the KS2 Sports Day and the KS1 Sports 

Day will take place on Friday. You will have all received a Parentmail with more information.  

Year 6 have been busy practicing their performance of   ’The 

Pirates of the Curry Bean’. It sounds brilliant and we can’t wait 

to welcome back all our Y6 families to our hall. We have some 

tickets for both performances available on a first come first 

served basis. Please phone or mail the school office if you 

would like to book seats. Email. office@dsatkibworth.org ; Call. 0116 279 2485  

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  1745 
Morrison =  2028 
Welton =  1775 

Year 2—Explorers! 

Year 2 have been super excited to begin their learning all about Explorers! They have even begun 

learning about what it is like to be an explorer. Last week, they were given a compass and had to 

identify the directions of North, East, South and West. They had lots of fun giving directions to 

their friends, using the correct language to get from one part of the playground to another. Then 

they used chalk to draw their own compass and label it on the ground.   

In the next few weeks, we are going to use this knowledge to extend our learning further to un-

derstand different parts of the world. This will include learning about the United Kingdom, 7 

continents and the oceans. They are also looking forward to meeting a real-life explorer to tell 

them all about the adventures they had when they were out exploring.   

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

21.06.22 & 22.06.22 Year 6 Performance 

23.06.22  KS2 sports day  

24.06.22 KS1 & EYFS sports day 

27.06.22 Foundation Farm Park Trip  

30.06.22 & 1.07.22 Transition days  

05.07.22 Open evening 3:3pm  - 5:30pm 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Freddie & Dillon 

Year 5 

Tia 

Year 4 

Lois & Luke 

Year 3 

Year 2 

Year 1 

Florence 

EYFS 

Toby & Ollie 

 

Save the Date 

The next pre-loved uniform sale will be 
held on Friday 1st July.  

Current Vacancies 
 

 
We do not have any vacancies current-
ly. Keep looking as we will have some 

support staff roles coming up very 
soon, if you would like to join our 

team. 

Prayer Meeting 

1 John 4:18 perfect love drives out fear  

Praying today under the Christian Value of Courage. We find glimpses of that perfect love 
where Jesus' example is lived out 

  We give thanks for Mr Tait's initiative to give the children ownership of their environ-
ment, taking pride in it. We hope this brings an unexpected blessing in your homes too . 

  Giving thanks for all the teaching, learning and initiatives to raise awareness. We see 
that perfect love in striving to overcome injustice, our young people gifting love powerful-
ly to those in need and distress in many different ways.  

  For the open afternoon/evening at both schools. For a spirit of collaboration between 
families and school to nurture all our young people. 

  For reassurance through changes, following so many pressures on staff and students 
during this term. 

Amen 

This group welcomes all of any faith or none to drop in at 9 am every Monday  

Sports News 

This week, some of our pupils participated in the South Leicestershire Athletics Finals, 
taking part in running, jumping, throwing, and relay events. On what was a fantastic day 
for both the pupils taking part and the parents/carers that made time in their day to sup-
port, Kibworth placed 1st within the Year 3/4 events and 3rd for the Year 5/6, giving us an 
overall placement of 3rd out of 16 schools! We were 4 points away from taking 1st place 
overall and for that we are very proud. Several of our athletes placed first in their given 
event, and all pupils displayed courage, resilience, and the determination to succeed and 
should be proud to set such high standards for our younger pupils to not only follow, but 
look up to. 

Everyone that took part were positive role models to this school. Well done to you all. 

Mr Tait’s  
Golden Dustpan Award 

 

1L 

2M 

3L 

4W 

5S 

6B 

               Discovery Schools Summer Camp   

        18th July—12th August 

 
Please click visit www.discoveryholidaycamps.co.uk for further information  

 

 

Take part in one of our FREE Adult Learning taster sessions or simply pop in to 
see what courses are coming up in your area soon! 
When: Monday 27th June 2-4pm 
Location: The Well, Kibworth 
Taster sessions: 2pm - Mindfulness  -  
       3pm - Stone Painting  

Our friends at Welland Valley CC invite Bike riders of all 

ages and all abilities to join in the fun at the 

Bruntingthorpe Festival of Cycling.  

It’s your chance to take to two wheels in a traffic-free 

environment and have some fun on the airfield and the 

go-kart track. There’s Bikeability, sponsored rides, E 

bike testing, skills sessions for youngsters, have-a-go off

-road, bike maintenance, a fastest lap challenge and 

road ride training. Admission and all activities are FREE 

of charge but you MUST REGISTER IN ADVANCE to join 

in the fun. And you must wear a cycle helmet for all ac-

tivities.  

visit wellandvalleycc.co.uk/festival-of-cycling  

http://www.discoveryholidaycamps.co.uk

